
Red Earth Invitational 2018 

Check In Information 

 

To all Coaches and Managers, 
 
There will no Friday Night check in this year. This is because Friday nights games are being played at ESC and many 
of the teams are travelling from out of the metro area and are driving in on Saturday. 
 
On Saturday before your first game we will need you to provide us with. If you play on Friday night I will be at the 
ESC complex to receive paperwork. 
 
1) Team Roster - If your Roster is up to date on Got Soccer then we already have it 
 
2) Guest Player Form - If your team is using a Guest Player then we will need to fill out this Form and print it 
off.  Here is the Link to this Form - 
https://idevforms.americaneagle.com/oklahomasa/form333084858/secure_index.html 
 
3) Permission to Travel - If your Team is traveling from outside of Oklahoma then you need permission from your 
State Association to travel 
 
4) You must have player Cards with you at all games in case we need to check them (Competitive Teams Only) 
 
You may email any of this paperwork to me by Thursday if that is easier.  Email is borehamsoccer@cox.net 
 
The tournament headquarters will be located inside the Concession Building located in the middle of the NOKC 
Complex 
 
Thanks for helping make this a great Tournament 
 
Gary Boreham 
Tournament Director	


